
 

November 25, 2013 
 VIA E-MAIL 

Ms. Kirsten Walli  
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge St. 
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli:  
 
Re: Toronto Hydro Electric Systems Limited (THESL) 
 ICM Application EB-2012-0064 

Technical Conference 
 

Pursuant to Procedural Order No. 8 in the above matter, VECC expects to attend 
the Technical Conference of November 27.  We do not, at this time, have specific 
follow up questions regarding the interrogatory responses.  However, we 
continue to review the evidence and may have questions of clarification on all 
issues, other than Issue No. 6. 
 
Yours truly, 
 

 
 
Michael Janigan 
Counsel for VECC 
 
cc: THESL - Amanda Klein -  regulatoryaffairs@torontohydro.com 
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